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This summary provides the salient issues. These notes are intended to capture key topics, conclusions, and next steps 
and not the nuances of the discussion. 

Agenda Items:  None 
 
Since the new TLG Chair, Kenny Hicks, was unavailable for the call, a suggestion was made for 
a round table discussion.  (Editor’s Note: Mike Beckwith resigned as the TLG Chair as he was 
moving to Oregon for a new job.  Subsequently, the Vice Chair, Kenny Hicks, became the new 
TLG Chair). 
 
Round Table: 
 
Dailey: Mentioned that construction was moving along on the conservation easement.  
 
Adams: Said that he had received a copy of the draft hydrological report on water treatment for 
Canyon Creek which contained a comparative analysis on the different options for treatment.  He 
mentioned that the report would be sent to the PFT and would also be available on the web.  
Adams then gave a brief update on mine/mill work.  For the Rex, he indicated that the work was 
almost done and the site would be hydro-seeded.  He also informed everyone that a mine/mill 
PFT meeting would be set up in September to identify and coordinate work in developing an 
inventory of mine/mill sites.  It would then be prioritized for human health concerns.              
 
Masarik: Nothing to report. 
 
Zilka: Indicated that the Denver Creek project would be starting in September.  He also 
mentioned that the work on the Pine Creek project was progressing slowly and that the final 
report for the Canyon Creek project should be completed soon.     
 
Brewer: Nothing to report. 
 
DeLange: Nothing to report. 
                    
Schedule: The next TLG conference call will be scheduled 9/6/07.   
 
Thank you for your participation.   


